
                                       A.H.P. Matthew Elementary School    

13367 – 97 Avenue,  

Surrey, B.C. V3T 1A4  

          

Tel: 604 588 3415     Fax: 604 588 7122 

 

 

WALKING PERMISSION LETTER 
 

September, 2012 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

This is a general short field trip letter and permission form for the 2012-2013 school year.  

Please sign and return this form to allow your child to participate in any class field trips this school 

year that are within walking distance of AHP Matthew Elementary school.  Examples of such trips 

would be walking/jogging for physical exercise or going on a nature walk around the neighborhood. 

 

If your child’s class is going on a short field trip, the teacher will make sure to have your child write 

the date and destination of the trip ahead of time in his/her planner.  Field trips that are beyond 

walking distance will require separate permission forms the classroom teacher would distribute 

ahead of time. 

 

If you have any questions about this permission form, please do not hesitate to call the school. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

Mr. P. Sekhon 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

I give my child, _____________________________________  in Division ________, permission 

to participate in any short field trips this 2012/2013 school year that are within walking distance of 

AHP Matthew Elementary school.  I am aware that my child will be properly supervised by adults 

on these trips and that the class will be walkng to and from the destinations. 

 

Parent Signature:  ___________________________  Date:  _____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 


